Review Test Units 5–6

Vocabulary

1 Write the names of the kinds of transportation next to the pictures.







5

	-		
1			

2



3









2 Complete the chart with the words in the box.

apple beef carrot mango potato salmon tomato tuna

Fruit	Vegetables	Meat and fish
1	3	6
2	4	7
	5	8

Grammar

3 Look at Tina's dayplanner. Write sentences using the present progressive.

Monday	Go shopping
Tuesday	Have lunch with Zoe
Wednesday	Stay at home
Thursday	Play volleyball
Friday	Get train to New York

Complete the sentences with the future time expressions in the box.

at in next on this

1	I'm seeing John evening.
2	We're leaving week.
3	I'm going on vacation August.
4	They're having a party Saturday.
5	I'm seeing my grandma Christmas.
	/5
Wri	te questions and answers.
	how long / take / drive from your house to the
	swimming pool / ? (10 minutes)
2	how long / take / walk from your house to
	school / ? (20 minutes)
3	how long / take / do your English homework / ?
	(an hour)
	/6

6 Write C (countable) or U (uncountable) next to the nouns.

1	apple	6	beef	
2	milk	7	egg	
3	carrot	8	potato	
4	cheese	9	yogurt	
5	orange juice	10	salmon	
				/10

7 Choose the correct answers.

Natasha I'm hungry! Do we have 1some / any cookies?

Mum No, we don't. Dinner's nearly ready. Have 2some / any fruit instead. We have ³a lot of / many apples and ⁴a little / a few bananas.

Natasha OK.

Mum Is there 5 some / any yogurt in the

refrigerator?

Natasha ⁶How many / How much do you need?

Mum Only ⁷a little / a few.

Natasha Here you are. What are you making? Chicken curry with rice. I've put 8a lot of Mum

/ much chicken in it!





Review Tests 5–6

Natasha Great! But I don't want 9a little / much

rice, thanks. I don't like it.

Mum You don't like 10 much / many things!

__/10

Reading

Read the text and then do the exercises.

Jay Lewis won our competition about food in your city. Here's his winning article.

I live in Tucson, Arizona. Here are my favorite places to eat in my city.

Little Anthony's

We often go to Little Anthony's on the weekend. It's in the center of town, so we walk there. I usually have a traditional American breakfast with ham and eggs. I always have three eggs! I also have some sweet pancakes with a little maple syrup. Maple syrup is a very sweet liquid that comes from a tree. It's great!

El Charro Mexican

My parents' favorite Mexican place is El Charro Café. It's a very old restaurant in the historical part of the city. It takes us twenty minutes to get there by taxi. We're going there next week because it's my sister's birthday. Mexican cooking uses a lot of beef and tomatoes. My favorite food at El Charro's is chicken with chocolate – it tastes fantastic!

Big Jake's B-B-Q

We sometimes go to the Old Tucson Studios. It's a cowboy movie studio. It takes half an hour to get there by car from Tucson. I love it because you can see where some famous people like Leonardo Di Caprio and Russell Crowe made movies. When we go there, we go to Big Jake's restaurant. It has fantastic barbecue chicken, beef, and pork. My favorite food there is barbecued beef with tomatoes!

8	Wri	ite the name of each place.
	Wł	nere can you
	1	eat chicken with chocolate?
	2	eat barbecued meat?
	3	have a traditional American breakfast?
9	Co	mplete the sentences.
	1	Little Anthony's is in the of town.
	2	Maple syrup tastes and comes from
		a
	3	El Charro's is a very restaurant.
	4	Jay is going to El Charro's next
		because it's his sister's
	5	Old Tucson Studios is a movie
		studio.
10	An	swer the questions. Write full sentences.
	1	How does Jay's family usually get to Little
		Anthony's?
	2	How many eggs does Jay usually eat there?
	3	What does Mexican food use a lot of?
	4	How long does it take to get to the Old Tucson Studios?
	5	Why does Jay like going to the Old Tucson



__/10

Review Tests 5–6

Writing

- 11 Think about your favorite restaurant or café. Answer the questions.
 - What is your favorite restaurant or café?
 Where is it?
 How do you get there? How long does it take?
 What kind of restaurant is it?
 What's your favorite food at the restaurant?
- 12 Write a paragraph about your favorite restaurant or café. Use your answers to Exercise 11.

Listening

- 13 Listen to the conversation. Which four things do the people mention?
- 14 Listen to the conversation again. Choose the correct answers.
 - 1 Jack is going to Sedona ...
 - a with his aunt and uncle.
 - b with some friends.
 - c with his mom and dad.
 - d alone.
 - 2 Jack is traveling ...
 - a by plane and car.
 - b by plane and bus.
 - c by train.
 - d by car.
 - 3 Jack knows about the Hotel Poco Diablo Resort because ...

- a his sister told him about it.
- b he read about it.
- c he went there last year.
- d he saw pictures of it on the Internet.
- 4 On Saturday morning, they're ...
 - a riding horses in a canyon.
 - b doing a jeep tour.
 - c going to Sedona airport.
 - d watching a soccer game.
- 5 On Saturday afternoon, they're ...
 - a flying home from Sedona airport.
 - b going into the mountains around Sedona.
 - c taking a helicopter tour of Sedona.
 - d visiting some artists in Sedona.
- 6 They ...

/4

/8

14

- a made helicopters in Sedona.
- b made a lot of cowboy films in Sedona.
- c make a lot of comedy films in Sedona.
- d have an artists' museum in Sedona.
- 7 Jack's having ...
 - a his birthday dinner at the movie museum.
 - b his birthday dinner at a Mexican restaurant.
 - c Arizona Cactus with tomato sauce for his dinner.
 - d his birthday dinner in an Italian restaurant.

__/14

Total __ /100